The next BSTS Meeting:
Memories of the 1998 Shroud Exposition, and Looking to the Future....
Saturday April 10, 1999, 2.30 to 6.00 pm

An afternoon meeting of the BSTS, arranged by Martin Smith. All are welcome to attend
this open Forum on future Society plans, followed by a post Turin 98 ‘Get Together’ with
illustrated talks. Refreshments will be available.

The location is at: Fred Tallant Hall, 153 Drummond St., London NW1. Nearest stations:
Euston Square, Euston main line, and Warren Street. Parking is free on Drummond Street
just north of the Euston Road. It is also just across the road from the bus stop for the
northbound 24, 29, 134 and 137 buses, and opposite Lawrence Corner.



